
03 October 2022

Ewan Campbell                                                                                                                             
Planning Solutions Team                                                                                                              
London Borough of Camden 2nd Floor, 5 
Pancras Square
c/o Town Hall, Judd Street
London
WC1H 9JE

planning@camden.gov.uk

Dear Mr Campbell

1 Hampstead Lane/The Gatehouse (2022/1721/P) 

I am writing on behalf of the Planning Committee of the Highgate Society to object to the 
application summarised above.  

Anxiety has been expressed by those living close to the Gatehouse pub at the plans to add 
doors to the newly purchased property next door to the Gatehouse.  

There is concern that this will increase noise to the neighbouring houses immediately behind 
and adjacent, either from increased use of the garden or from the restaurant itself if the new 
doors are open.   Several near neighbours have expressed great concern about the potential 
for increased noise and disturbance, particularly during the summer months, and have 
submitted objections.  We urge you to take their objections seriously.

Please can you respond with information about the progress of this application.

Yours faithfully,

Catherine Budgett-Meakin

Vice President, Highgate Society and member of the Planning Committee
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